
 

  

  

DATE: December 14, 2022 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Carmen Diaz Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Approve General Child Care and Development Contract CCTR-2333-00 

 

PRESENTED BY: Annamarie Cohen, Executive Director of Student Services 

 
 
 

ACTION REQUESTED: 

 

Approve General Child Care and Development Contract CCTR-2333-00 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
 

TTUSD applied for and received funding to expand General Child Care and Development for 

full-day, full-year funds for services.  These funds are intended to provide direct services for 

eligible children as defined in California Welfare and Institutions Code (W&IC) Section 

10213.5(i).  Priority is given to infants and toddlers in underserved areas.  TTUSD was granted 

the award for the STEPP program as we serve infants and toddlers and they have the greatest 

need for quality care. TTUSD is currently funded through a partnership with Early Head Start; 

this contract will help offset the full cost of the STEPP program. 

 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED:   

 

CDE - State of California $496,743 

 

PREPARED BY:  Becca Wing, Administrative Assistant  


